From: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 October 2021 08:44

To:

Cc: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: HNRFI

Dear Ms Scott,

Thank you for your email to the Planning Inspectorate in regard to the Hinckley
National Rail Freight Interchange project.

Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange is currently in the Pre-application
stage of the Planning Act 2008 process. The Pre-application period is Applicant
led so it is at their discretion when they submit an application to us and how
long the period prior to that takes.

For more information on the process as a whole please read Advice Note 8:
Overview of the nationally significant infrastructure process and the Advice notes
8.1 to 8.6.

For more information about the pre-application process please read: Planning
Act 2008: guidance on the Pre-application process.

I hope the above information is helpful and please do let me know if you have
any further questions.

Thanks,
Liam

Liam Fedden
Case Manager
National Infrastructure Planning

Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email:liam.fedden@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate




From:

Sent: 22 October 2021 17:57

To: Hinckley SRFI <HinckleySRFI@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: HNRFI

Please can you advise if there is any limit on the number of times the application can be pushed
back.

Kind regards

Sharon Scott

Local Resident.





